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Welcome to the first Village of Reese newsletter. There are so many exciting 

changes happening in the Village of Reese and we thought what better way than a 

newsletter to keep everyone informed. Newsletters will come out quarterly on the 

same schedule as garbage and sewer bills (March, June, September and 

December). Future newsletters can be found on our website, Facebook page or 

picked up in person at the Village Hall.  If something unexpected comes up, we will 

be sure to post it on our website and Facebook pages, so please check in often. We 

wouldn’t want you to miss anything exciting!  

As of the date of this publication, we  

did not have a garbage calendar for 

2021. As soon as one becomes 

available we will post it on our 

website and Facebook.  

 Your enclosed billing was 

done with new billing 

software. If you 

previously had your 

account set up to view 

online, you will no longer be able to do so. If 

you have any questions regarding your bill 

please don’t hesitate to give us a call. We are 

so excited for the features this new software 

can provide. One of which being autopay from 

a checking account. While we’re not quite 

ready to roll that out yet, it is something we 

will be offering in the near future so keep an 

eye on future newsletters. 

Q: What should I do if 

my garbage, recycling 

or yard waste isn’t 

picked up? A: First, call 

our office. If it is not 

during office hours, please 

leave a message. Second, leave your 

container out by the road. We will 

contact the garbage company and 

have them come back around.  

DID 

We have a drop box (it says night 

deposit) that is located on our  

building (see picture below).  With 

the ongoing pandemic and our 

training, we ask that you utilize this 

box as much as possible, even 

during business hours. Also, please 

remember to keep half of your bill.  

YOU 
KNOW? 

 

Leaf and yard waste pickup 

are now finished for the 

year. Keep an eye on 

March’s newsletter for when 

it will resume.  

To help protect the health and safety of both 

employees and residents, Village of Reese 

offices will be closed to the public until 

further notice. Due to staff training the 

beginning of December, we may not be able 

to answer your call, however if you leave a 

message we will get back with you at our 

earliest convenience. You may also email us 

at clerk@villageofreese.us. Information may 

also be obtained at our website 

villageofreese.net. All payments will need to 

be mailed, made online or left in our drop 

box.  

 


